
 

We will be celebrating Woolly Hat Sunday by having all the 

woolly hats that we have been knitting throughout the 

year blessed during the Family Communion.   

Please remember to bring any woolly hat you wish to 

donate to this worthy cause and they will be sent to:  

The Mission to Seafarers  

Thank you 


